
 

Hi Pukekohe Hotshots Players!

After a disastrous start weather wise to Term 1 we are now closing fast on the end of our 8 week
tennis programme. Despite all the disruptions it has been a great term with lots of tennis played, fun
had and progress made. For our last lessons of the term we will be running our fun family days which
will include any make up. This is always great fun for the whole family to join in with your budding
stars. Please note last lesson Fun Day start times and dates:

                             MONDAY 3rd April 4.00-5.30PM
                             TUESDAY 4th April 4.00-5.30PM
                             FRIDAY 31st March 4.00-5.00PM
                             SATURDAY 1st April 9.00-10.30AM

TERM 2 
Hotshots coaching continues throughout the year, on a Monday and Tuesday and Friday afternoon
with Interclub squads winter training on a Wednesday afternoon. There will be no Saturday morning
classes, so if your child is currently attending on a Saturday morning we will be in touch with you to
sort out another time and day during the week. For the rest of you classes will be rolled over as usual.
Please let us know if your child is not returning for Term 2. The course will again be run for 8 weeks
giving us a couple of spare days in case of rain.

Have a well deserved Easter Holiday! I think we are all looking forward to a 
break and hopefully some ‘holiday time’ after this crazy stressful start to the year!

Lynette and the coaching Team. 
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